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THE IOOTH AN NIVERSARY OF

 THE NATIONAL BOARD OF BOILER
- AND PRESSURE VESSEL INSPECTORS

~ On behalf of the State of ‘Ohio, we congratulate the 100th anniversary of The National -
"+ Board of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Inspectors. Throughout the past 100 years, you
~ have provided invaluable work in promoting boiler and pressure valve safety through
* industry uniformity. Your commitment fo safety has made Ohioa stronger, more
- vibrant: place to live, work, and ; raise a family, and we extend our best wishes for
many more years of continued SuccessY Y

© On thls 1st day of May 2019

" . Mike .DeWine
Governory -

Jon Husted .
Lieutenant Governor



